nited | unern
ations Recommendations Database

Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the recognition by UNICEF of the valuable
contributions indigenous children and youth can make in their local communities
to ensure the sustainability of climate change adaptation and mitigation plans.
The Forum urges the Fund to continue to raise awareness of the impact of climate
change on indigenous children and youth, and requests that it ensure the
effective participation of indigenous children and youth in the discussions on and
solutions to environmental issues in accordance with article 12 of the Convention
on the Rights of the Child.



